

April 22, 2003

Prescott College

FOR THE LIBERAL ARTS AND THE ENVIRONMENT

Acorn Christian Montessori School 8556 E. Loos Drive Prescott Valley, AZ 86314

Dear Acorn Christian Montessori School Faculty and Staff,

This is a long overdue, "Thank you," for your incredible generosity, openness, and hospitality. My students were so impressed with meeting you all and getting the opportunity to observe in your classes. Having studied Montessori education in theory throughout our term, it was wonderful for all of us to see it so skillfully activated at Acorn Christian Montessori. The level of energy and engagement in your students is inspiring.

I am especially grateful, as a new faculty member at Prescott College, that I was met with such a warm welcome from your school and that you all are so open to having Prescott students come to observe in your classrooms. I think the relationship between the two schools is a fantastic learning model, and I hope we will continue to foster this relationship. I know my Learning Theories course students benefited greatly from their time at your school. I hope that it will be okay for me to bring future students to observe your innovative, committed work, as well.

Again, many, many thanks for your hospitality and sharing.

All the best,

Jordana H. DeZeeuw

AUG 9 A 2004

2 4 2004

Admissions Office

OOA OROSTE ATTENTION DEPOCATE ADITONIA 06901

OFFICE OF CHILD CARE LICENSURE